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FUMC Financials  

Tithes and Offerings  

January: $27,276.00  

February: $19,660.00 

March:  $18,957.00 

Giving online is a convenient, safe way to send your tithes 

and offerings to the church. 

GIVE ONLINE:  go to our website,  

fumckosciusko.com and click on the word give and follow 

APRIL 2022 PRAYER LIST  

Weekly Opportunities 
Sunday    
  9:00am Sunday School 
10:00am Worship 
 
Monday 
  9:30am Tai Chi/fellowship hall 
11:00am Book Club first Monday of each  
  month 
Tuesday 
  1:15pm Computer class first Tuesday of 
  each month 
Wednesday 
12:00pm Bible Study 
  4:30pm Homebound meals 
  6:00pm Children and Youth Activities 
 
Thursday 
  9:30am Tai Chi 
10:00am Ladies Bible Study in the chapel 

Church members who are at Atwood: Dr. Bob Gilliland, 

Vic Gressett, Bill and Carolyn Mitchell, June Stokes. 

Kosciusko VA Home: Joe Doty 

Attala Nursing Home: Tex Ritter 

Church Family Homebound  Family & Friends 

Ginger Alexander Sissy Aldy  Mary Cobb (Mary Al Alford) Linda Reynolds 

Frank Bailey  Doris Blaylock  Tony Hines   Barry Simmons( son of Nadine Bain)      

Walker Hill  Catherine Crout  Dr. Henry Jones  Ben Terry  

Ruth King  Jeanette Oakes  Larry Rea    

Val King      

Leesa Grey McBride      

Tom Wasson  

Tommie Wasson     

  

       

      

  

April Menu 

April 6 -  Poppy seed chicken 

April 13 -  NO MEAL – EASTER WEEK 

April 20 -  Spaghetti, salad, French bread 

April 27 -  Baked chicken, rice, and beans   

Camp Wesley Pines will hold its 2nd Annual 
Clash of the Clergy on May 13-14. Clash of 
the Clergy is a time for United Methodist Min-

isters from throughout the state to gather for 
two days of fun, fellowship, and competitive 
games. The entry fee is $1,500.00 with all pro-
ceeds going towards summer staff scholar-

ships. Bro. Gary is excited about attending this 
event. If you would like to help sponsor him, 
make your check payable to Camp Wesley 
Pines and either hand deliver to Jean Fenwick 

or mail to 208 South Madison St. If you have 
any questions, feel free to call Jean at 601-
650-6496. Deadline for registration is May 2nd. 



 

  

HELPING HANDS MINISTRY NEEDS: 

April: Peas 

There are still Helping Hands T-

shirts available in the Church Office.  

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

Rebecca Patterson 04/08  Wes Nelson  04/16 

Roy E. Oliver  04/09  Faye Culpepper 04/25 

April Benham 04/12  William Fiedler 04/25 

Whitney Pettit 04/13  Ernestine Dees 04/26 

Deidre Nelson 04/13  Carol Thomas 04/30 

Betsy Hutchison 04/15     

The Passion Play 

 

APRIL ANNIVERSARIES 

Terry and Faye Culpepper   04/02/22 

Taylor and Hollee Casey  04/14/22 

Louis and Kim Crowe  04/16/22 

His Last Days 
1 Hour Drama 

8:00 PM 

April 14, April 15, and April 16 

ACCESS TO SUNDAY WORSHIP 

SUNDAY  WORSHIP @ 10am 

Follow on FB or YouTube. 

Breezy 101  Radio station. 

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
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Kosciusko First United Methodist Church 

110 East Washington Street 

Kosciusko, MS 39090 

 

Rev. Gary Glazier, Pastor 

 662-231-2287 gcglazier@yahoo.com 

Office email :  chur623@bellsouth.net 

  

Kevin Bishop, Choir Director                                                                                

Lindsay Fitts, Children/Youth Ministries 

Ann Carter, Organist                                           

Camille Bishop, Afterschool Director    

Betsy Powell, Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                  

Nancy Josey, Janitorial Director  

  

P.O. Box 1293 

Kosciusko, MS 39090                                                                                                                                                                                                           

662-289-1412  

FAX 662-289-1418  

 

E-mail: chur623@bellsouth.net      

Website: www.fumckosciusko.com 
 


